
Notice to Residents

Town of Lincoln, Kewaunee County

The Town of Lincoln Plan Commission will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, 
April 30, 2025 at 7:00 PM at the Lincoln Town Hall located at N8016 Maple Road, Casco.  They will hear a Conditional Use Permit application from Kinnard Farms, Inc.  They are requesting to construct an 80’x 230’ machinery storage building north of the new workshop located at E2786 County Road C, Casco in the SW1/4 of the SE1/4 of Section 19 T25N R24E.  After hearing all testimony, the Plan Commission will recommend the Town Board either grant or deny the above request.  Members of the Town of Lincoln Board of Supervisors may be present at this hearing.

Joseph A. Jerabek

Zoning Administrator
April 11, 2025


